Rally for Clean water and Against Fluoridation with Professor Paul Connett and Lakewood Washington Dentist Debra Hopkins
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Professor Paul Connett



      Dr. Debra Hopkins

St. Lawrence University



   Dentist – Lakewood, WA

Who : Come hear internationally renowned chemist, Dr. Paul Connett, professor of Chemistry at St. Lawrence University, who will give a Keynote speech on 

"50 Reasons to Oppose Fluoridation."  Dr. Connett speaks around the country concerning the dangers of fluoride and Dioxin. 

Dr. Debra Hopkins, a dentist from Lakewood, Washington will discuss the expected fluorosis rate for residents living in fluoridated communities, the treatment required to treat fluorosis and the latest research concerning fluoride and Harvard study finding a higher risk of bone cancer for young boys who live in fluoridated communities.

Where : YWCA located at 1026 N. Forest in Bellingham, Washington

When : Friday, August 5th, 2005 from 5:00 - 7:00 p.m. Light Snacks

Why: Come learn about the history of Fluoridation in the United States and the health impact Fluoride has and the threat it poses to the health of Bellingham residents. 

(Donations accepted)

For more information on the fluoride issue in Bellingham, visit www.noforcedfluoride.org.

(more information on the other side)

Professor Paul Connett received his undergraduate degree from Cambridge in England and did his Ph.D. in Chemistry at Dartmouth in the USA. He is a professor of chemistry at St. Lawrence University in northern New York and for the past fourteen years has researched the issues of waste management with a particular interest in dioxin.

Dr. Connett is a foremost authority on the health impact of fluoride and almost certainly will be one of the most respected and highly credentialed person in Bellingham on the night of his visit. Dr. Connett will also address the medical issues involved in trying to forcibly medicate an entire city populace.

Dr. Debra Hopkins has a full time dental practice in Lakewood, Washington and will also discuss the recent Washington State Supreme Court ruling which repelled the attempts to forcibly fluoridate many cities’ water supplies in Pierce County.

Dr. Hopkins states in her 2005 guest editorial:

The March issue of the Journal of the American Dental Association (ADA) contains an article that documents a significantly lower rate of tooth decay among children who eat breakfast as well as those who eat more fruits and vegetables. Tooth decay is a disease of nutritional deficiency, not of fluoride deficiency

Dental fluorosis, the first sign of fluoride poisoning in the body, increases when fluoridation is implemented within a community--even the organizations that promote water fluoridation don't argue against this fact. Fluorosis is a condition where the enamel of the forming tooth is damaged by too much fluoride. This condition can be disfiguring and require costly cosmetic dentistry to correct, which is not offered to the poor on state assistance.
Fluoride is a prescription medication that should be dispensed by licensed medical/dental professionals, not dumped into our water supply by a city worker in a white protective suit.

See you on Friday, August 5th at the YWCA. (www.noforcedfluoride.org)
Debra Hopkins, a Tacoma dentist, is a member of the Pierce County Dental Society, the Washington State Dental Society, the American Dental Association and the International Academy of Oral Medicine and Toxicology.
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